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The CEB welcomes new partners to the building! Beginning this February, Year Up will begin offering a 
12-month training program that prepares young adults ages 18-24 to enter the workforce.  The program 
is designed to close the opportunity divide through hands-on skill development, college classes, and a 
paid corporate internship.  Year Up Wilmington students will spend one semester gaining technical and 
professional skills in financial operations or information technology, and will then participate in a 
full-time internship at a top local company. As the students work through Year Up’s skills development 
and internship framework, they will be enrolled in college courses provided on site here at the CEB by 
Peirce College.  Students who successfully complete the Year Up program will then complete their 
education at Peirce. For more information about the Peirce College and the Year Up program, check out 
their websites at ​www.yearup.org​ and ​www.peirce.edu​. 

http://www.yearup.org/
http://www.peirce.edu/

